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Dear Parent/ Carer, 
 
This week 
 
This week is our SHINE sports day! The weather forecast looks good and we are all set for an 
amazingly active day. Please make sure that your child is dressed appropriately and brings a drink 
with them. They will also need a sportsman-like attitude and a smile! 
 
Next week: Celebration day 
 
Our final session for this year will be next Saturday, 4th July. We will take this opportunity to 
celebrate the achievements of all our students, particularly those in year 6 who will be moving on 
next year. We hope you can join us next week for the presentation of certificates and prizes, food 
and entertainment. 
 
Looking ahead to September… 
 
It may seem early to be thinking about next academic year but I am planning ahead for September. 
Those students from year 4 and 5 with excellent attendance will be offered the first places next 
year. I will be in touch with schools in early September to confirm places.  
 
We will hold a welcome event in September to mark the start of the year. We would also like to 
invite back the year 6 children who are finishing with us now.  
 
Reminders 
 
Doors open at 09.45am and we ask you to ensure your children arrive at Pakeman by 09.50am at 
the latest. If your child is unable to attend for any reason, please contact me in the school office on  
0207 6072575. 
 
 
Best wishes 
 
Hannah Leadbeater (Project Manager)  
 


